
17th January 2024
Dear Parent/Carers

YEAR 2VISIT TOMASJIDGHOUSIA (MOSQUE INGLADSTONE STREET) TUESDAY
27th FEBRUARY 2024

As part of our Faith and Belief lessons we have arranged a visit to
Masjid Ghousia, with the focus being on learning about the
cultures and beliefs of the Islamic religion.

Children will need to arrive at school at the normal time. Wewill
be walking to the mosque, and back again, within the normal
school day. As the weather may be cold the children will need to
have sensible school shoes and awarm coat.

There is no charge for this trip but you will need to give permission for your child to
attend. Please log into yourMCAS app to do this.

-Please go to Trips
-Click on available Trips
-Please enrol your child and give permission

Yours sincerely,

MrAngier andMiss Barnes
Vice Principals


